
 
 
 
 
                                                             1200 New Jersey Ave., SE 
                                                              Washington, D.C. 20590 

   
October 23, 2009 

In Reply Refer To: 
  HSSD/CC-105A 
 
Mr. Dallas James 
Armorflex 
P.O. Box 303 177 
North Harbor 
Auckland 0751 New Zealand 
 
Dear Mr. James: 
 
This letter modifies our earlier Acceptance Letter CC-105, dated July 10 on the Armorwire  

ATE-4 4-cable barrier end terminal to clarify that it may also be used to terminate and anchor  

3-cable barrier systems.  All conditions and restrictions in CC-105 continue to apply. 

 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
David A. Nicol, P.E. 
Director, Office of Safety Design 
Office of Safety 
 
 

 
 
FHWA:HSSD:NArtimovich:tb:61331:10/21/09 
File:      s://directory folder/nartimovich/CC105A_Armorwire4CableMODtoAllow3.doc 
cc:        HSSD (Reader, HSA; Chron File, HSSD; NArtimovich, HSSD; WLongstreet, HSSD; 
    MMcDonough, HSSD)  
 
 

 




